
To Tame a Land

Hangar

How long shall we fight
to tame a land?
How much blood is needed
From the lives spent?

Thunder and lightning
Flashes of metal
Forces uprising
In the heat of the battle.

Violence and force
Weapons and power
Armored corps
Fearless marching forward.

Surrender or die
The crown must prevail
Surrender or die

The King shall be hailed.

How long shall we fight
to tame a land?
How much blood is needed
From the lives spent?

How long shall we fight
to tame a land?
How much blood is needed
From the lives spent? From the lives spent.

Blood on the sand
Screams in the air
We conquer the land

You watch it in despair.

Life or death
People are dying
Walking to hell
Burning in the fire.

Surrender or die
The crown must prevail
Surrender or die
The King shall be hailed.

How long shall we fight
to tame a land?
How much blood is needed
From the lives spent?

How long shall we fight
to tame a land?
How much blood is needed
From the lives spent? From the lives spent.

Surrender or die
The crown must prevail



Surrender or die
The King shall be hailed.

How long shall we fight
to tame a land?
How much blood is needed
From the lives spent?

How long shall we fight
to tame a land?

How long shall we fight
to tame a land?
How much blood is needed
From the lives spent?

How long shall we fight
to tame a land?
How much blood is needed
From the lives spent? From the lives spent.
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